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Andrew Jagoda, co-head of the New York Real Estate practice, will participate in the panel discussion 
“Letters of Intent: Traps for the Unwary Lender” at the 2014 ACMA Annual Meeting. Panelists will 
discuss circumstances under which some or all of the purportedly “non-binding” terms of a letter of 
intent may be enforceable on the lender, and the potential consequences to a lender that finds itself 
in that position. The panel will conclude with drafting tips to employ when asked to assist with a 
client's letter of intent.

For more information, click here.
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